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21 March 2014

Reference: PQC-MX4OSH1C4

Subject: Attestation statement that NIl and DTS transmitters are the same.

To Whom It May Concern;

The NIl and DTS transmitters of the MX4O, proposed FCC ID are the same as the previously submitted

PQC-MX4OSH1B4. The entire device PQC-MX4OSH1C4 is electricity identical to the old device PQC

MX4OSH1B4. The only difference between FCC ID: PQC-MX4OSH1B4 and the new device FCC ID: PQC

MX4OSH1C4 is an increase in the rf output power. The old test reports for the other radios remains

relevant because there have been no changes to these radios.

Only maximum of 3 radios exist in the device at any one time.

The configurations are as follows:

WMTS 1.4GHz Radio, SRR, and WLAN 2.4GHz & 5GHz Radio.

2.4 GHz Radio, SRR 2.4GHz Radio, WLAN 2.4GHz & 5GHz Radio. (has separate FCC ID)

SRR 2.4GHz Radio, and WLAN 2.4GHz & 5GHz Radio (has separate FCC ID)

Best regards,

Claire Arakaki

Regulatory Affairs Specialist

Connected Care Solutions, Philips Healthcare


